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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both 

our school and Little Lizards parents.  

 

 

 
Cluster Sports 

Congratulations to our team of children who represented Landewednack at Mullion School on 

Wednesday afternoon at the annual Cluster Sports event. We were delighted to finish in second 

position and are very proud of all of the children who took part. We were just pipped to the post by 

Mullion Primary School so very well done to them too. 

 

Many thanks to all of those parents who helped us transport the children to Mullion and to everyone 

who supported them throughout the afternoon. 

 



                                                        

 
Forest School – Seagulls & Choughs Classes 

Children in Seagulls class will continue their Forest 

School sessions on Monday 18th June. 

It is not necessary for your child to bring a packed 

lunch as they will eat their lunch before they leave. 

The children must wear long trousers or leggings to 

prevent any scratches or stings from plants/nettles. 
 

Choughs – 25th June & 9th July 

Seagulls – 18th June & 2nd July 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

School uniform is now ordered online, please click on the link to set up an account 

with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Back Gate 

A reminder that the back gate from the playground into Croft Parc is locked from 

9am each morning and not reopened until 3pm.  

 

Mullion School – Year 6 Information 

We have been asked to remind the parents of Year 6 children who are transferring to Mullion School 

in September relevant forthcoming dates and information from Assistant Headteacher Mrs Mathias.  

Tuesday 26th June, All day transition day. 8.40am – 3.25pm. Please meet in the school hall. Children 

may travel to Mullion on the school bus on this occasion. Please contact the school for further details. 

 

Head Lice 

Unfortunately we are aware of another outbreak of head lice in the school and 

Little Lizards. Please could we ask that your children are regularly checked and 

treated appropriately to enable us to eradicate this problem.  
 

Helford River Childrens Sailing Trust 

Our junior children have been sailing with the HRCST for many 

years now. Please see the message below from Rowan Blewett, 

their Fundraising Administrator. 

 
Helford River Children's Sailing Trust has been nominated at Asda 

Falmouth for the 'Green Token Awards' and we are in the running to 

win up to £500! This is down to a public vote and we need your help! If 

you shop at Asda Falmouth, please ask for green tokens at the check-

outs and vote for us! (There's a plastic container on the back wall and 

we really need some more votes!) Voting closes at the end of June. 

Thank you so much for your support. 

Kind regards,  

Rowan Blewett 
Fundraising Administrato 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


                                                        

Lizard Feast 

 

Sunday 17
th

 June 2018 1pm 

 

A free afternoon of fun on the recreation ground 

 
 

Race categories: 

Sprints 

Egg & spoon 

Wheelbarrow 

Slow bicycle 

Obstacle 

Long distance 

Parent/family 

 

Please bring a picnic 
 
 

 

 



                                                        

 
Move Up Day 

Our next Move Up Day will take place on Tuesday 26th June. 

 
Absence Forms 

If you know that your child is going to absent form school for whatever reason 

apart from illness we ask that an absence form is filled in for our, and your 

child’s attendance records. These forms are available from Lyndsay Bray or  

Sue Tattersall. Thank you for your cooperation.  

 

 

****************************************************************************************** 

 

Messages from Little Lizards 

Staff at Little Lizards would like to politely remind parents of the session times. Children are to be 

dropped off in the morning between 8.45 – 9am and be collected by 3.15pm for each session they  

attend. Unfortunately if drop off and collection times are not adhered to then an extra charge will be 

made, as staff are either hosting Breakfast Club before 8.45am and After School Club begins at 

3.15pm. Thank you for your cooperation and understanding.    

 

Should there ever be an occasion when you know that your child will not be attending Little Lizards 

when they are scheduled to do so could we ask that parents inform staff as soon as possible. Quite 

often the children mention in conversation that they are away the next day and staff have not been 

made aware of this. 

 

Each day, the children must bring a bottle of water and a sun hat with their name marked clearly on 

both. The children have access to their drink all day.  Please put sun cream on your child before you 

bring them in. 

 

The Little Lizards will be visiting Kennack Sands on Friday 6th July. Separate letters will go out to 

parents shortly. Their annual Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 11th July more information will 

also follow. 

 

****************************************************************************************** 
 

Sunhats & Cream 

Now that the lovely sunny weather has arrived please ensure that your child has a 

hat in school every day and that sun cream has been applied before they come to 

school. They may apply more sun cream throughout the day if necessary. 

 

 

Year 5/6 Pottery Club 

Rosa and Max M will complete their pottery with Mr Ford on Thursday 21st June.  The session will 

finish at 4.30pm. 

 
 



                                                        

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Monday 18th – Wednesday 20th June Year 5 & 6 Trip to Butlin’s 

Saturday 23rd June – Norman Nicholls Football Tournament, St Keverne. Letters have gone hom to 

those children involved. 

Tuesday 26th June – Move Up Day! Year 6 children to Mullion for the day. New and current children 

to spend the day in their new classes. 

Tuesday 3rd July – Sports Day 

Wednesday 4th July – Sports Rain Off Day 

Friday 6th July – Little Lizards trip to Kennack Sands – Separate letters have gone home. 

Tuesday 10th July – Last Sailing session 

Wednesday 11th July – Little Lizards Sports Day from 2pm 

Tuesday 17th July – Junior Summer Production 7pm – School Hall  

Wednesday 18th – Junior Summer Production 2pm & 7pm – School Hall 

Thursday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly & Little Lizards Graduation Ceremony from 1.15pm  

Friday 20th July – Break up for the summer holiday @ 1.30pm 

Thursday 6th September - Autumn begins. Return to school and Little Lizards. 

Monday 24th September – Individual School Photographs during the morning. 
 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

